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Club Meeting Place &Time

Crossville
Meets at The Crossville Depot Community Room
169 N. Main St.
Crossville, TN 38555
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM

GREETERS THIS WEEK
July 17: BROOKE SHAFFER AND SHERYL WEBB

ROTARY CLOCK COMING
The Rotary clock is coming.
The stake is in the ground marking the location at Main and North streets in front of the Depot.
Club President Sarah Hazelton last week showed the club pictures of what the clock will look like.
It wil have four sides, chimes and the Rotary logo.
There will be two Crab Orchard stone benches for visitors to sit on.
It will be 127 inches tall, with a 24-foot face.
No date for the dedication has been set, but it will be coming soon.

GRANTS AND DONATIONS
Through efforts by club Foundation Chair Steve Douglas, the club received a $500 grant from Wal-Mart for the dictionary project.
Also, club member Pepe Perron donated $50 for the blue jean project, in memory of former club member and large donor Ed Eischied, who died recently.

FOOD DRIVE UPDATE
The Tri-Club food drive for the Cumberland County school food pantries will start this Thursday and run through Aug. 15. Originally, it was supposed to start today. Drop-off locations and other details are on the flier below.

NEW TRI-CLUB FOOD DRIVE UNDERWAY
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AGRICULTURE RESEARCH CENTER IN OUR BACK YARD
Rose cultivators and cattle ranchers, among others, rely on research from the Plateau AgResearch and Education Center to help best raise their crops.
Brent England, research coordinator at the center, told the club last week that the University of Tennessee-affliated center specializes in studying floral and vegetable horticulture, cattle and cattle feed.
He told the story of how the center studied how to grow roses that are resistant to mites that emit a virus that can be fatal to the plants.



He said projects are proposed for the center, and the center creates and implements work plans to conduct the research,
The researchers look at positive controls, negative controls and neutral controls.
When the research is complete, it is often published by the UT Extension Service, with some published in other venues, he said.
The center gets much of its funding from the federal Department of Agriculture, but with funding now frozen, no new projects will be planned until the funds are released, he said.
The center has three sites in Cumberland County, with 13 to 20 employees, depending on the season.
For more information about the center, visit plateau.tennessee.org.

HELP WITH THE NAIRATOR
Those wishing to help put out the Nairator while Peter Bilodeau travels this summer should contact Ron Cronwell.
Also, the club will need programs for the fall. If you have an idea for a program, or know someone who would like to speak to the club with an interesting topic, contact Sheryl Webb for available dates.
In addition, club Public Image Chair Lisa West has created a trifold informational brochures about our club. The club is discussing places to display them, so interested prospective members can take one.


